
I am tired of legislators trying to undue the years of hard  work by our local governments who 

reached a land use plan that we can all live with.  This bill seems to be the direct result of pay 

offs by the special interests of golf course operators and developers.   

 

Larry Eischen 

Wilsonville, OR 
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